
 

 
 
 

 
 

Restoration in Urban Areas – 03/10/2018 
 

Abstract Submission Information 
 

Royal Botanical Gardens and the Ecological Restoration Alliance of Botanic Gardens (ERA) are pleased 
to announce the call for oral and poster abstracts for the symposium “Restoration in Urban Areas” 
taking place on Wednesday 03 October 2018. The language of the symposium is English. Each 
accepted oral presentation will be allocated 20 minutes. Please use the same abstract submission 
format below for poster abstracts. Submissions can be accepted no later than Tuesday 31 July 2018.  
 
General Requirements for Abstracts 
 
Abstracts must be relevant to the theme of ecological restoration, with emphasis on the work of 
botanic gardens and restoration in urban areas. Oral and poster presentations should be made in 
English. There is no limit to the number of abstracts that may be submitted by an individual, 
organisation or institution. All participants must register for the symposium and are responsible for 
their own travel and lodging expenses. Registration for the symposium will be launched soon. 
 
Format of Submissions 
 
Abstracts should be submitted in as an MS Word document and must include: 
 

 Title of the proposed presentation 

 Name and affiliation of the author(s) 

 Postal address (including country) of the main author 

 Email address of the main or corresponding author  

 Abstract (300–500 words) 

 List of keywords 

 A short biography of the presenting author (max. 150 words) 

 Preferred format for presentation (oral or poster) 
 
Abstracts should be sent by email to: 
 
Dr. David A. Galbraith 
Head of Science 
Royal Botanical Gardens 
dgalbraith@rbg.ca  
 
or by fax to: +1 905 577 0375 

mailto:dgalbraith@rbg.ca

